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TIGREÏTES DOWN 
EDGEHILL 2-0
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- I ii mw\m From the first bully to the last whack of the ball, Edgehiü 
and Dalhousie fought "tooth and nail" last Friday aternoon in 
Windsor. Dahousie managed to come out on top with a 2-0 win 
in the practice match.

At times the tackling was poor 
and this was a weak point for both 
teams. The half-backs, Jean Hat­
tie, Kay Aldworth, Diane Mes­
se rvy, and Sharon Blackburn, gen­
erally played well and their nice 
work continued throughout the 
game. Part way through the first 
half, Jay Botterell, in the centre- 
forward slot, made a breakaway 
down the field, only to be stopped 
short of a goal by the Edgehill 
centre half. After several minutes 
ol scrimmage, Jay Botterell com­
pleted a pass to Daphne Arm­
strong and Daphne went on with 
Wendy Doody to score Dal’s first 
tally.

The second half saw some better 
tackling and better passing be­
tween the forwards. Jay Botterell 
went down the field with a pass 
from her inner and whammed the 
ball into the net to bring the score 
to 2-0. During this latter part ol

s

I1 the game Edgehill seemed to 
gather more strength and kept the 
Dalhousie defence on the move. 
Ann Dunnigan, taking part in her 
first game of ground hockey, play­
ed an outstanding game in the full­
back position. Rounding out the 
fullbacks was Janie Williams, 
playing her first game as fullback, 
who also put in a strong game, 
turning back Edgehill forwards 
time and time again.

Dalhousie Lineups
Starting Lineup: Goal —- Penny 

Bennett; Fullbacks — Ann Dunni­
gan, Janie Williams; Halfbacks — 
Kay Aldworth, Sharon Blackburn, 
Jean Hattie ; Forwards — Daphne 
Armstrong, Jay Botterell, Wendy 
Doody, Heather Grant, Dorothy 
Woodhouse.

Substitutes — Margaret Davis, 
Julia Green, Diana Messervy, Gill 
Rowen-Legg, Linda Stoker.
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Four members of the Dalhousie Field Hockey Team are picturedEDGEHI1L BOUND
above just before boarding the bus or Windsor. Lef 1 to right are: Penny Bennett, Jean 
Hattie, Linda iStoker and Dorothy Woodhouse. (Photo by Mollard)DAL GIRLS SCHEDULE BUSY YEAR will be for pleasure swimming, 

while the other half will be for 
purposes of practicing in hopes of 
picking a varsity team.

Charlotte Davidson will manage 
the Skiing Team this year.

Elections
Elections were held for man­

agers of the Intermediate Basket­
ball and Intermediate Ground Hoc­
key teams. A junior and a fresh- 
ette were elected to these positions 
— Jay Botterell for the Basketball 
Team and Daphne Armstrong for 
the Ground Hockey team.

The elections of class represen­
tatives were postponed due to the 
small turnout at the meeting. The 
duty of the class representative 
is to make up class teams and 
encourage inter-class games. The 
elections will be held on D.G.A.C.’s 
opening night, Wednesday, October

suggestions made by Coach Iris 
Bliss. It was agreed that, if a 
programme was lined up, it might 
provide more enthusiasm. The D. 
G. A. C. executive is looking into 
this possibility. For more public­
ity, it was suggested that letters 
be sent out to all girls, telling the 
programmes for the D. G. A. C. 
nights.

by Jean Hattie
Planned programmes, more publicity, and more participa­

tion were the main problems under discussion at the opening 
meeting of D. G. A. C., which was held last Wednesday at 
Shirreff Hall. The executive of D. G. A. C. for the coming year 
is: President — Bobbie Wood; Vice-President — Helen Horne; 
Secretary — Sharon Blackburn.

Run-Down On Sport 
The managers of the various 

sports teams gave the group a 
brief outline of the sports sche­
dule for the year.

Field Hockey opened the sports 
season, getting under way a week 
before college opened. Manager 
Donna MacRae reported that there 
were to be two teams. A Varsity 
team composed of old players, 
plus new girls who have had some 
experience with the game, will 
meet the other colleges of the 
Maritimes in the league. An inter­
mediate team made up of new

year by Linda Stoker. The volley­
ball tournament will be held late 
in November with practices for all 
interested starting around the 
third week of October.

Plans have not yet been com­
pleted for the Basketball season, 
as it does not get under way until 
after Christmas. However, Man­
ager Nancy Crease reported that 
there would be two teams as 
usual, provided enough girls turn 
out. The Varsity Team will be 
playing U. N. B., Acadia and 
Mount A., while the Intermediate 
Team will meet teams from the 
city. The Junior Varsity Tourna­
ment is to be staged at Mount St. 
Bernard's College next Spring.

Badminton will also get under 
way after Christmas, with Eleanor 
Bainbridge as manager. An elimin­
ation tournament will be run off, 
with the winners making up the 
Varsity Team.

Beth Creighton, Swimming Man­
ager, reported that the Y. M. C. A. 
pool would be available for all en­
thusiastic Dal swimmers from 
eight o’clock to nine o’clock on 
Thursday evenings. This time will 
be divided so that half the evening

Inter-Class Competition
D. G. A. C. is based on inter­

class competition. It must be re­
membered that all girls are urged 
to come, not just the girls who 
play Varsity sports. “Round Ro­
bins” are played between the dif­
ferent classes, and the class does 
not have to have the same team 
every week. Trophies are present­
ed to the winning class at the 
Awards Night in the Spring.

Regular D. G. A. C. meetings 
will begin Wednesday, October 11, 
under the direction of the Coach, 
Iris Bliss. After this week, the 
meetings will continue to be held 
every Monday evening from seven 
to nine o’clock. All girls are urged 
to watch out for the posters and 
bulletins concerning up-coming 
events.

| players will play various teams in 
- the city. Ground Hockey practices 
are held every evening at nine 
o’clock and anyone interested is 
urged to come out. It’s not too 
late.

Tennis is well under way with 
Virginia LeQuesne as manager. 
An elimination tournament is be­
ing played now, and the winners 
of this tournament will make up 
the Varsity Team. This team will 
play in the inter-collegiate meet 
scheduled for the October 14th 
week-end at U. N. B.

Volleyball is being managed this

11.
Planned Programmes

There was great discussion wh­
ether D. G. A. C. should have a 
planned programme every week. 
It was thought perhaps if instruc­
tors would come in and demon­
strate how the different sports 
were played, that it might encour­
age girls who have never played 
and who are interested to come 
and learn how. Figure skating 
square dancing, folk dancing, 
gymnastics, as well as inter-class 
tournaments were a few of the
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CIVIL SERVICE OF CANADA 
Career Opportunities for University Graduates
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I Economic and Historical Research 
Foreign Service 
Public Administration

Starting salaries range upwards from $4560 per annum ($380 a month)
Regular salary increases
Numerous opportunities for promotion
Generous fringe benefits
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mT WRITTEN EXAMINATION - NOVEMBER 4,1961 
For detailed Information see your University 

Placement Officer OR
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mmm COMPLETE AND SEND THIS COUPON TO:

CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION, OTTAWA.m LL,
I |

.IIr_____ _ DATENAME

; '
I ADDRESS ......

, " CITY or TOWN .; 1 ' r ■!..

PROVINCE ......
VilA HEP - UNIVERSITY ............................................

Please send the booklet describing career opportunities in the 
fields outlined above ( ).

In addition please send the following booklets describing other 
career opportunities for university students:

Law ( ), Engineering ( ), Physical Sciences ( ), Biological 
Sciences ( ), Library Science ( ), Medical Sciences ( ), Dietetics and 
Social Work ( ).
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MILDEST BEST-TASTING

M1. Dal., Oct. 11, 18, 25«


